

SERVICE BULLETIN

MISCELLANEOUS BODYWORK HUMBER SUPER SNIPE

No. 270

November 27, 1961

TO ALL ROOTES GROUP DEALERS

In order to avoid the possibility of water collecting in the rear wing box section, you are requested, until further notice, to remove the rubber grommet which is situated at the bottom end of the wing, rearwards of the wheelarch.

It is suggested that this action is taken whenever the cars are passing through your workshops for routine maintenance.

Kindly bring the above to the attention of all concerned.

ROOTES MOTORS INCORPORATED

FJMcG:SO

F. J. McCettrick

Manager

Wholesale Parts & Service Depts.